



Written testimony to:


67th Legislative Assembly

House Human Service Committee


HB 1033


Chairman Senator Judy Lee and Committee Members


I am Paula Moch, a North Dakota resident and the Legislative Liaison for the North Dakota 
Nurse Practitioner Association (NDNPA).  I am submitting this written testimony on behalf of the 
NDNPA.  The NDNPA is supporting HB 1033 as written.


The NDNPA supports HB 1033 as written due to the requirement’s for notifying both the 
individual receiving the biosimilar biologic medication and the prescriber.  Also the inclusion 
that the individual receiving this biosimilar biologic medication, will be informed that they have 
a right to refuse the substitution.


This concludes my written testimony on support of HB 1033 on behalf of the NDNPA.  I am 
happy to answer any questions in writing or via telephone.


Thank you for your time.


Paula M Moch BSN, MSN, FNP-BC

NDNPA Legislative Liaison 2021

ndnpalegislative@gmail.com
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